TEXT MESSAGING SERVICE
Our text messaging service allows you to send a message by text to the Nursery.
This service will only be checked after
Nursery hours at 1.30 pm
It can be used for example:
1. To let us know if your child will be absent from Nursery for a period of time.
2. If you have received a message from us and we have requested a reply. 
Please do not use this service for important or emergency messages regarding your child.
[bookmark: _GoBack]For example: If your child will be absent THAT day – please phone the Nursery between 8:15am and 8.45am.
You will receive a text message from the nursery on the following number 07786208446 please save this number to your phone as it will not state in the message that it is from Shaftesbury Nursery School.

